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Learning Packs

During this term we will be helping your child prepare for Primary 1.  This includes borrowing a Learning Pack for you and your child to enjoy.  The Learning Packs are interesting and fun to use.

Aims of the Learning Packs

· To encourage parents to take an active part in their child’s learning and development.

· To encourage parent and child to have special fun/activity time together.

· To explore some activities that your child will experience in Primary 1.
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· A book to be shared with a grown up
· A rhyme card
· Another activity e.g. a game, lacing/threading
· A puzzle

· An activity sheet e.g. 

- to improve pencil grip 

· a writing pattern sheet

· sorting or matching activity

Please help us to keep the contents of these packs in good condition.  Another child will use the resources after you.  Please keep the activity sheet at home.  

Encourage and support your child to tidy up and put things back into the pack carefully, ready to return.  This is another opportunity to develop a very useful skill which will benefit your child in school.  Tell us if something is lost or damaged.  If necessary, we will negotiate how best to replace the item.

Exchange Arrangements (Nursery)
Friday – Children to borrow a pack for the weekend (fortnightly).

Monday – Children to return the pack to nursery. (This will allow more than 72 hours for the contents to be quarantined before another child borrows it) 

Bourtree and Great Western Nurseries have agreed to support us with the Learning Packs.

If your child does not attend Fishermoss/Bourtree/Great Western and would like to borrow a Learning Pack, please email the school office. fishermoss.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
Sharing Books

You are your child’s first teacher.  You taught him/her to speak and you are the best person to help your child enjoy books.  Here are some ways of sharing stories to encourage your child to develop a positive attitude to reading.

· Find a quiet comfortable place.  Make it a special time when you have fun together.

· Talk about the book and its cover.

· Show your child how to hold the book and talk about the pictures on the cover.

· Talk about how the book works.  Show your child where the writing begins.  ‘Left to right’ and ‘top to bottom’ are important.

· Read the story carefully – can your child guess ‘what will happen next?’

· Talk about the story – ask questions.  Relate parts of the story to your child’s experiences.

· Talk about the pictures.  These help to tell the story and add interest.  Never cover them up.

· Keep the session short.  It must be fun, not too long, and there is always tomorrow!  Good books can be read again and again and again!
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Have fun and enjoy using the packs!

